
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we all continue to prepare for the return to school next week, I thought it would be helpful to provide some 

reminders.  

 Staggered drop off times will continue -  

 Drop off time Pick up time 

Surnames beginning with A - E 8:30am - 8:40am 2:50pm - 3:00pm 

Surnames beginning with F - K 8:40am - 8:50am 3:00pm - 3:10pm 

Surnames beginning with L - P 8:50am - 9:00am 3:10pm - 3:20pm 

Surnames beginning with R - Z 9:00am - 9:10am 3:20pm - 3:30pm 

 

 I would ask that only one adult per family enters the school site at drop off and pick up times. 

 

 Adults, who can, are asked to wear a face covering whilst on school site - including when dropping off 

or collecting children from Breakfast and After School Club. 

 

 The one-way system will remain in place for drop off and collections. Entrance will be via the Bilton 

Road gate and parents will be able to choose between leaving from the Scrub Lane gate or The Avenue 

gate.  

 

 Children can bring a bag with them to school. 

 

 Children will be able to take a reading book home on a Monday and will need to return this by the 

Thursday. 

 

 Children will be required to wear uniform on non PE days.  

 

PE Days - 

Stars - Monday 

Rockets - Monday 

Moons - Monday 

Planets - Monday and Wednesday 

Astronauts - Tuesday and Wednesday 

Flying Saucers - Wednesday and Thursday 

Galaxies - Tuesday and Thursday 

Asteroids - Wednesday and Thursday 

Satellites - Monday and Thursday 

 

 Breakfast and After School Club will fully reopen for all children from Reception to Year 2. Breakfast 

Club will run from 7:30am and After School Club will close at 6:00pm - normal charges apply. 

 



 Starting Monday 8th March, we will be adopting a new menu. We will be starting with Week 1 -  

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 1 

 
Pizza and Garlic 

Bread 
 

Bolognaise Pasta 
Bake 

- 
Quorn Pasta 

Bake 

Roast Turkey 
- 

Quorn Fillet 

Chicken Burger 
and salad sticks 

- 
Veggie Burger 

and salad sticks 

Fish Fingers, 
Chips and 
Sweetcorn 

- 
Veggie Nuggets 

Week 2 

Bacon and 
Cheese Potato 

Skins 
- 

Tomato and Basil 
Pasta 

Chicken, Rice and 
Mixed Veg 

- 
Quorn Pieces , 
Rice and Mixed 

Veg 

Sausage, Mash 
and Peas 

- 
Veggie Sausage, 
Mash and Peas  

Beef Burger and 
salad sticks 

- 
Veggie Burger 

and salad sticks 

Bubble Fish, 
Chips and 
Sweetcorn 

- 
Quorn Dippers  

 

 On Monday, the children are invited to attend school dressed as their favourite book character - any 

non-uniform is permitted if your child is unable to dress as a book character. Despite it being 

Reception’s PE day, the children will not need to wear their PE kits. This will allow all children to join in 

with the World Book Day event. There will be no charge for this event. 

 

 From Monday 8th March, the government have made attendance mandatory once more. 

 

Finally, I just wanted to say that we cannot wait to have the children back next week. Despite our regular contact 

via SeeSaw and Zoom with our families and children, nothing makes up for those precious moments that are 

created in a classroom. I hope you all have a fun and safe weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr. S. Proctor  


